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The Chairman

Guangdong Sub-Council

China Council for the Promotion of International Trade (CCPIT)

On behalf of the ACCCI I extend my very hearty and warm congratulations to the Guangdong Sub-Council of the China Council for the Promotion of International Trade (CCPIT) on the occasion of the celebration of your 50th anniversary since foundation in 1957. 

Your provincial achievement in promoting China and its industries, commerce and trade to the world has been of very great significance, especially in the development of mutual trust and respect with international business people.

The City of Guangzhou or Canton was famous for many centuries as a great Chinese trading and commercial port. It is therefore understandable that Guangdong Province has led China’s re-emergence to the world with the launch of the Opening Up Policies in December 1978.

In this context the premier State of Australia, New South Wales, was very quick to develop a Sister State Relationship with Guangdong Province in 1989 and to jointly initiate annual business meetings in 1982. Many billions of dollars of trade and investment have resulted from the strenuous work by both sides over the last 28 years.

The senior executives of the founding member companies of ACCCI in September 1976 anticipated these momentous trade and investment relations as well as the social and cultural understandings that have also evolved to the benefit of both counties. In many respects this was the fulfilment of friendship and commercial activities beginning in 1912 with the Revolution that brought the end of the Manchu Dynasty. Indeed many of the ACCCI members, past and present, have ancestry from the cities and counties of Guangdong Province.

Chamber values greatly the friendship and comradely relations with the Guangdong CCPIT and looks forward to another 50 years of joint efforts on behalf of our cities, provinces and countries.

The example of the Guangdong CCPIT is an inspiration to fellow Chambers of International Commerce around the world.

Michael C.H. Jones

President
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